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Notification 
 

Process Change Notification  #: PCN-000113 
Date Issued: June 15, 2012 

 
Dear Customers, 
 
Semtech Corporation is providing this Notification to you regarding the versions of our product SX1502I087TRT. 
 
Semtech offers you the possibility to exchange inventory parts from previous versions of the die for the latest 
version. 
 
The early versions can be identified by the following lot number markings on the parts : N774, N898, N934, 
N935, N936, N937. 
 
As described in the enclosed Applications Note, if the ramp-up rate of the power supply is insufficient, it will not 
be possible to configure I/Os 4-7 as outputs in a small percentage of parts of the early versions of the die. This 
has been corrected in the current version. 
 
Please contact your Semtech Sales Interface for the return. 
 
I am at your disposal should you require further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Anne Lévy-Mandel 
Semtech Corporation, Wireless and Sensing Products 
Manager, Quality Assurance 
Monruz 2, CH-2000 Neuchâtel 
ALevyMandel@semtech.com 
Office:   + 41 32 729 41 61 
Fax: + 41 32 729 40 01 
 


